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Mikayla Vaba

From: Bauldry, Paul@DOT <paul.bauldry@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 4:00 PM
To: Ruslan Bratan
Cc: Ponce, Gregoria@DOT; OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: AMA-88-PM 21.611 Initial Study - Orion Fowler  (SCH 2022020378) 

Hello Ruslan, 
  
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) appreciates the opportunity to review 
and comment on the Initial Study for the Orion Fowler Conditional Use Permit (CUP) , State 
Clearinghouse (SCH)# 2022020378. 
  
The project, located at 14674 Tanyard Hill Road, is approximately two (2) miles from State 
Route (SR) 88 and about 7.8 miles northeast of the city limits of Sutter Creek. It is on 7.29 acres 
of land. The Assessor's Parcel Number (APN) is 030-090-063.  
  
Caltrans has no additional comments at this time. However, Caltrans requests to be included 
in the review process on all future development at this location. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Paul Bauldry 
Caltrans District 10  
Office of Rural Planning  
Division of Planning, Local Assistance, and Environmental 
1976 E. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr Blvd.  
Stockton CA 95205 
Telework # 209.670.9488 
 


